
	Billboards:
You have the right to free humanitarian assistance, and all humanitarian workers are prohibited from requesting any sexual favors in exchange for humanitarian assistance. 
If you or any other beneficiary has been subjected to mistreatment by a staff member in the humanitarian field, report it through one of the following communication channels: E-mail: protection@aldameer.org 
- Protection Coordinator number: 0594550445 A project funded by the Interagency Community Communication Fund for Protection from Sexual Exploitation and Abuse.



